
 
 

 
February 2, 2017 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Please be advised that Xiamen Luck Stone Co.,Ltd of Xiamen China 

 are currently an MIA member company in good standing.  This company has 
agreed to abide by the MIA+BSI Code of Ethics.  We greatly appreciate their 
support of the natural stone industry and look forward to serving them in the 
years to come.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
Jeff Handley 
Member Relations Manager 
MIA 
380 East Lorain Street 
Oberlin, OH  44074 
T:440.250.9222 
F:440.774.9222 
jhandley@marble-institute.com 
 
 
 

 


